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Europlan is working on the relaunch of Europan in the Netherlands. The Europlan foundation
would like to inform anyone who has an interest in the international Europan design competition
on the background, current status and future plans. Anyone whishing to learn more about, or
contribute to the renewal of Europan in The Netherlands is welcome on Monday, January 25"
between 16:30 and 19:00 p.m. in Amsterdam.

Contributing (amongst others): Floris Alkemade (Chief Government Architect in The Netherlands),
Charlotte ten Dijke, Ira Koers, Cees van der Veeken en Petar Zaklanovic (former Europan winners),
Thijs Asselbergs (Europlan management team), Liesbeth van der Pol (former Chairwoman Europan
Netherlands and former Chief Government Architect in The Netherlands), Maarten Claassen
(Waternet), Emile Spek (director Housing, Academic Medical Center AMC), Maarten Kloos (former
Director of ARCAM), Cilly Jansen (Architectuur Lokaal) and Indira van 't Klooster (coordinator
Europlan).

The program will be announced next week.
A report of the meeting will be published in a Dutch and an English version on the Europlan website.
The official language will be Dutch.

Location and registration:

The meeting will take place at Europlan, Tussen de Bogen 20 in Amsterdam.

You can register via europlan@arch-lokaal.nl. Please mention Meeting January 25™ 2016 in the
subject header.

More information on Europlan can be found here.
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